[image: image10.wmf]    RED HUSSAR ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
[image: image2.wmf]
P. O. Box 1703                                             

Groves, TX  77619

September 2005

     http://redhussarsalumni.tripod.com                            rhaa@gt.rr.com 

[image: image3.wmf]
Bowl-A-Thon

Dust off that old bowling ball!

The Relay for Life is kicking off their 2006 event with a strike! A Bowl-A-Thon will be held at Park Central Bowling Alley (3500 Regional Drive (near Central Mall) on Saturday, September 10, 2005.  

There are 3-person teams and 3 games per session.  Entry fee is $30 per team (shoes included).  You don’t have to be a Hussar to participate.  

Call Christine Collazo if you would like to participate. All proceeds go to Relay 2006 expenses.
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RHAA general meetings are held on the third Thursday of each month at the Southeast Texas Regional Airport’s Media Room.  The meetings begin at 7 PM.

Meeting dates for the remainder of 2005 are:

September 15

     October 20

November 17
Red & White Picnic

Red & White Picnic will be held on Saturday, September 24, 11 AM – 2 PM, at Doornbos Park in Nederland.  Bring a picnic lunch, your instrument and your family.  It’s a fun day!

Christmas Party
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Dorothy’s Front Porch in Nederland has been reserved for the RHAA on Saturday, December 3, 11:30 AM – 2:30 PM to host our annual Christmas Party.  

Cav-Oil-Cade

The RHAA is sponsoring Lorena Alvarez as our 2005 Cav-Oil-Cade princess.  Lorena is a senior at Memorial High School.  Her parents are Javier and Teresa Alvarez.  

Good luck Lorena!
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Nederland Christmas Parade

The Nederland Christmas Parade is Tuesday, December 13.  (Practice dates will be announced soon).  Plan on joining us for this 1-mile parade.  It’s a lot of fun.

Hussar-Colleen Party
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The annual Hussar-Colleen party is tentatively scheduled for January 21, 2006.   We will keep you updated in a future newsletter.  

2005-06 RHAA Application

A 2005-2006 RHAA application is attached (for those who have not yet joined).  Please complete it and mail it back with your dues to stay active and up-to-date on the activities of the RHAA.

September Birthdays
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1
Susan Granger Trevino

8 Cecilia Trevino Esqueda 

13

Theresa Ledford Jordan

15 Rita Gulledge Howell

15 Diane Hightower Krautz

16 Mary Lockwood Crouch

19
Virginia McNamara Whigham

26 Pam Wilson Durham

27 Norma Edgerly Scaff

28
          Bonnie Ransonette

Member Updates

· Continue to keep Marjorie Broussard on your prayer list.  Marjorie is very upbeat about her condition.  

· Greetings from the Hussars to Nell Pittman – mother of Julie & Vicki.  Nell is now living in the Houston area with her daughter.  She is in a wheelchair but enjoys the outdoors and loves visiting and talking with people.  You can send a card to Nell at 4225 Forest Drive, Port Arthur 77642.  Julie or Vicki return home to care for the yard and will also pick up the mail.
· Condolences to Jean LeBlanc and her family on the loss of her brother J.D.  It has been a bad month for Jean, Harvey, Marie and the remainder of the LeBlanc family as they recently buried another older brother of Jean’s on 8/12.

· Congratulations to Tony & Cecelia (Trevino) Esqueda on the birth of their second grandchild.  Ava Grace was born on August 27 weighing 6 lbs. 9 oz. and 19 ¼ inches long.  She was welcomed home by little sister Sierra and parents, Harry & Dana Wiltz.
Super Community Team Award
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The RHAA received the “Super Community Team Award” trophy at the 2005 Relay for Life.  The trophy is a “traveling” one and will stay with the current winner for one year.

Let’s all plan to win this great looking trophy each year!

Newsletter Items

Contact Rachel Hawkins if you have an item for this newsletter, rhaa@gt.rr.com. 
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